
 

January 23, 2023 

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 

Industrial Adhesives & Tapes Division 
3M™ Sprayable Adhesives Product Discontinuations 

 
Dear Valued 3M Distributor: 
 
Due to unexpected raw material obsolescence and limited alternate RMs from our suppliers, 3M 
has made the decision to discontinue our 3M™ Pressure Sensitive Adhesive 4224NF and 3M™ 5-
Way Penetrant. 
 
Effective immediately, 3M will no longer be able to manufacture these two product families.  
We do have a limited amount of 3M™ Pressure Sensitive Adhesive 4224NF material on hand in 
5-gallon pails, however, once this stock is depleted the SKUs will be discontinued.  Any open 
orders for these products that do not have inventory on hand will be deleted. 
 
To assist you with this transition, below is a list of potential alternative products that you could 
evaluate and determine whether it may be suitable for your application. 
 

 
 
We greatly apologize for the inconvenience and appreciate your understanding.  We thank 
you for your continued purchase of other 3M products and solutions. 
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please contact your local 3M Adhesives 
Sales Representative or our 3M Help Line at 1-888-3M-HELPS (1-888-364-3577). 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Lori Cherry     Wendy Lo-Wilson 
Global Portfolio Director   USAC Portfolio Manager 
 


